
Our journey of creating a sustainable future of no 
Malawian child going to bed hungry, suffering 
from Malnutrition and every child having aaccess 
to education is continuing, and we're already 
seeing the impact. The Kuchata Community 
offered us an old building to help implement our 
project, and we're excited to transform it into a 
place wheplace where children can thrive and learn.
We organized a village cleanup drive with the 
children, focusing on collecting discarded plastic 
bottles. Not only did this make the community 
cleaner, but it also served a dual purpose. We 
repurposed the plastic bottles for a drip irrigation 
system, providing a sustainable water source for 
newly planted tree seeds.
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/thanzi265
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61552199846262&
mibextid=ZbWKwL
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Nourishing Minds,
Creating Malawi’s Future

We are incredibly excited and grateful for the support from 
The Pollination Project for our Nourishing Minds Project. 
Their generous grant has helped us make a difference in 
children's lives by addressing malnutrition, poverty, and 
school dropouts in Malawi. 

Call For Action

NOURISHING MALAWI’S
CHILDREN

Phase 1: Bitter - Land and Minds preparedness

Donate

info@thanzi265.org/www.thanzi265.org

We believe that with your help, we can make an even bigger di
fference. Your support can play a crucial role in building a bright
er tomorrow for these children. Together, let's make a positive imp
act and ensure that every child in the Kuchata Village has access t
o education and a pathway to a brighter future.


